
BOARD UPDATE

TOP 3 REASONS KIDS ENJOY READING

The SDG Library attends several community events throughout the

year to showcase our range of resources and services. These events

offer meaningful opportunities for us to support local fairs, festivals,

and markets while connecting directly with residents to answer

questions or share information.  Some of the upcoming events the

SDG Library will be participating in include:

It’s All About The River Festival, South Dundas – July 12

Meet Me On Main Hallville, North Dundas – July 16

Lancaster Yard Sale, South Glengarry – July 19

Meet Me On Main South Mountain, North Dundas – July 23

Williamstown Fair, South Glengarry – August 9

Winchester Dairyfest, North Dundas – August 9

SDG LIBRARY RELEASES 2024 ANNUAL REPORT

June 19, 2025
Winchester Branch

Each year, Public Libraries and First Nation Public Libraries must

complete the Annual Survey of Public Libraries (ASPL). The ASPL

requires Libraries to report on several key metrics including the

use of technology and digital services, and the types of activities

and programs offered.  This collection of statistics provides a

glimpse into a year in the life of the SDG Library.

Every aspect of our work is guided by the goal of empowering

individuals and strengthening the community. By remaining

responsive and forward-thinking, we are ensuring that the SDG

Library continues to be a vital, evolving resource that enriches

lives and contributes to a more connected, informed, and

equitable society.  

A PART OF COMMUNITY EVENTS

Next Meeting: September 11, 2025 | 5pm at Lancaster Branch

Did you know in 2024, SDG Library....

Circulated

214,681
Physical Items

Welcomed

108,031
Visitors to the Library

Discover this and more, view the full report on our website at

https://www.sdglibrary.ca/library-reports/

The SDG Library team at the Maxville Fair, North Glengarry.  Photo credit: The Review Newspaper

EVERY KID A CARD INITIATIVE

The SDG Library’s “Every Kid a Card” initiative was a

membership drive focused on school-aged children,

primarily kindergarten and grade one (1). The initiative

highlighted the importance of early literacy, and how the

SDG Library can support parents and educators with

dedicated resources and services for children. The goal

was to sign up as many children with their own card to

get them started with their (hopefully) life-long

relationship with their Library.  The membership drive ran

during the months of May and June and the SDG Library

collaborated with twenty-four (24) schools within the

SDG Counties to invite parents to complete a

membership form for their children.

It’s fun and entertaining18%

16%

12%

It helps me learn new things

I get to use my imagination


